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STATE OF MAINE 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

lOlst LEGISLATUP~ 

CONFERENCE COMMITTEE AMENDMENT "A" to H. P. 475, L. D. 678, 

Bill, "An Act to Create a Mount Desert Island Regional 

School District." 

Amend said Bill in section 16 by striking out all of the 
2nd and 3rd paragraphs and inserting in place thereof the 
following: 

'When originally submitted, if only 3 of the 4 above­
named towns accept this act, then this act may again be 
submitted for acceptance in such 3 towns prior to 2 years from 
the effective date of this act; and said act shall take effect 
for all purposes in said 3 towns upon acceptance in all of said 
3 towns. The question shall include only the names of the 3 
towns in which the act is then being submitted for acceptance. 
The town which may fail to accept the act when originally 
submitted shall not become a part of the district. 

When originally submitted, if only 2 of the 4 above-named 
towns accept tnis act, then this act may again be submitted 
for acceptance in such 2 towns prior to 2 years from the 
effective date of this act; and said act shall take effect for 
all purposes in said 2 towns upon acceptance in the said 2 
towns. The question shall include only the names of the 2 
towns in which the act is then being submitted for acceptance. 
The towns which may fail to accept the act when originally 
submitted shall not become a part of the district.' 

Further amend said Bill in section 16 by striking out 
everything after the words "Secretary of State" in the 4th 
line of the last paragraph and inserting in place thereof the 
following: 

'; if the act is resubmitted to 3 of the 4 above-named towns 
or resubmitted to 2 of the 4 above-named towns, the results 
shall be declared and returns filed in similar manner.' 

Reported by the Committee of Conference. 

Reproduced and distributed under the direction of the Clerk of 
the House. 
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